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Project Schedule 

• The City of Sandstone’s contractor, A1 Excavating, on 
Monday, July 20 will begin working on the following streets: 

• Minnesota Street (between Grant and Pine Avenues) 
• Washington Street (between the nursing home and Pine Ave) 
• Division Street (between Pine Ave and Palisade Avenue) 
• 1st Street (between Grant and Pine Avenues) 

 
• The contractor will start by pulverizing the existing street 

pavement into the underlying gravel.  This will leave a drivable 
surface similar to a gravel road and the streets will remain 
open to local traffic. 

• Watch for traffic control changes. 
 

• We understand construction will be an inconvenience – we 
appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s 
streets! 

Next Week’s Anticipated Work 
• A1 will begin re-grading the above streets with curb removal in 

some areas.  
• Access to your driveway on a project street should be open 

most of the time with the exception of when they are working 
directly in front of your house. 

• If you have special access issues ie – medical deliveries, meal 
delivery, etc. please let Steve Rose know to help 
accommodate those - 612.759.1544. 

 
Street’s Closed to thru Traffic -  

• Currently all streets will remain open to traffic, with short 
delays for construction activities. 

• Even with streets open, PLEASE avoid a street currently under 
construction if possible 

• Watch for future updates on street closures 
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